

St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

07/01/2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to be able to offer a Dodgeball Club to Key Stage 2 pupils this term. The sessions will be led by Pawel Guziejko, who is well known by the school, on Fridays after school from **3.00pm until 4.00pm**. We would encourage parents to arrange for their child to be picked up from lower school playground **at 4.00pm**, rather than walking home alone if this is your usual arrangement.

This set of sessions will run until the Easter Holidays, the cost of each session will be £2.00 with the total of £20.00 to be paid in full to Pav at the first session. You must return the reply slip back to the office by the 14th January to secure your child's place. The first 16 slips back will be allocated a space

The dates for the sessions are:

- Friday 18th January
- Friday 25th January
- Friday 1st February
- Friday 8th February
- Friday 15th February

Half Term

- Friday 1st March
- Friday 8th March
- Friday 15th March
- Friday 22nd March
- Friday 29th March

Many Thanks,

Mrs Turrell			

I will collect my child from the school at **4.00pm** and have I will pay the full amount to Pav at the first session.

I would like my child, _____, to attend Dodgeball club on all the dates available.

My emergency contact number is:

Signed: (parent)

St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School, West End, Costessey, Norwich. NR8 5AG

Tel: 01603 - 743317 Fax: 01603 - 743833

Email: office@st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk Website: www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk











